
The Federation of Boldmere Schools 

(Juniors) 
 

7 February 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians        

 

At the mid-year point in the school year, we ask parents to complete a short questionnaire to 

provide us with some feedback on the school.  We have used the information to improve 

aspects of our work in school and we very much welcome your feedback.  Could we ask that 

you complete the form and send it back either to the office or to your child’s class by  

Friday 17 February 2017.  We will then share the outcomes with you in a future newsletter.  If 

you have other comments to add, please feel free to write them on the back of the form. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

Please tick: Strongly 

Agree 

Agree Disagree Strongly 

Disagree 

Don’t 

Know 

1    My child is happy at school 

 

     

2    My child feels safe at this school 

 

     

3    My child makes good progress at this 

      school.     

     

4    My child is well looked after at   

      school 

     

5    My child is taught well at this school 

 

     

6    My child receives appropriate 

      homework for their age 

     

7    This school makes sure its pupils  

      are  well behaved 

     

8    This school deals effectively with  

      bullying 

     

9    This school is well led and  

      managed 

     

10  This school responds well to any 

      concerns that I raise 

     

11  I receive valuable information from 

      the school about my child’s progress 

     

12  Would you recommend this school 

      to another parent? 

     

 

 

 

It would be helpful to know which year group your child is in:  ………………… 


